
August 6, 2012 

Jann Carson, Associate Director 
ACLU of Oregon 
P.O. Box 40585 
Portland, OR 97240 

Ms. Carson, 

c 

CITY OF LAKE OSWEGO 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 

380 A Avenue 
PO Box 369 

Lake Oswego, OR 97034 

503-635-0250 
www.ci.oswego.or.us 

I received your Public Records Request concerning our policies and procedures concerning 
technology. 

Number 1). Enclosed is our department policy concerning Use of Conducted Energy Devices. 
Our department currently uses TASER. 

Number 2). We do not use, own or subscribe to ALPR and do not have a policy for that 
technology. 

Number 3). We currently do not have any policies or procedures in obtaining data from cell 
phone carriers. To obtain this information from the carrier requires a subpoena or warrant and 
is dependent on the information requested. 

Also asked for was the amount of funds used to acquire data from companies in the last three 
years. Our research shows that we have had only one case in the last three years where a 
company has charged us a fee for information. That charge was $69.50; however we will not be 
providing you with an invoice. That document is exempt from disclosure pursuant to ORS 
192.501(3) as investigatory information compiled for criminal law purposes, since this is an 
ongoing investigation. 

Jack Hoffman, Mayor 11 Jeff Gudman, Councilor 111 Donna Jordan, Councilor 
Mike Kehoe, Councilor 11 Sally Moncrieff, Councilor 11 Mary Olson, Councilor 11 Bill Tierney, Councilor 
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Number 4). We do not have a policy or procedure about members of the public video recording 
or photographing our officers while engaged in their official duties. 

I am also denying your request to waive the fee for this information. You were not charged for 
the research time involved for Number 3 of your request. Your payment of $15.00 will be 
accepted and your receipt is enclosed with this letter. 

Thank you, 

-o.J.- _L-
Dale Jorge~~­
Captain 
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